EIS Steering Committee 
Meeting Notes

October 9, 2007


Attendees:  
Bob Barr, Chien Shih, Hector Quinonez, Cindy Castillo, Kathleen Moberg, 

Bill Lindke, Carmen Redmond, Sherri Mines, Kathy Kyne, Stephanie Nunes

· Kathy reviewed the Project Calendar noting the addition of the review of the Statement of Work review. The Statement of Work will be developed from the vendor responses to the RFP and will be used to support the best and final offer discussions. It was suggested that third party software be reviewed related to necessary code customizations costs.  

· Chien distributed the results of his telephone calls to the suggested site visit colleges.  Datatel did not have a site running Oracle or SQL and it was decided it was OK to visit a Unidata site with the technical team visiting an Oracle and SQL site. San Mateo CCD was selected as the Sungard site and Contra Costa CCD was selected as the Datatel sites based on Chien’s calls.  Chien will contact the districts and determine dates for the visits.

· Chien volunteered to help sponsors “sort” the Decision Director data that was distributed last week. 

· Kathy reported the “Official Scorer” training dates have been established. An email invitation will be sent.

· Kathy asked the group to review the Site Visit questions for the next meeting. She will send these questions via email.

